
 

 

  

 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

Following the latest Government advice, issued last night, from today 

Tuesday, 24 March 2020 all Loughton Town Council staff will be working 

from home.   

Loughton Library and Town Hall and all Loughton Town Council 

playgrounds (including Traps Hill, Colebrook Lane, Oakwood Hill, 

Newman’s Lane, Hillyfields, Westall Road, Felstead Road and at Roding 

Valley Recreation Ground)  will be CLOSED until further notice.  All 

outdoor gym equipment should NOT be used, as per Government 

directive. 

All scheduled Council Committee Meetings are now CANCELLED until 

further notice. 

Council Officers will have access to their emails.  You can continue to 

contact the Council for URGENT business on contact@loughton-

tc.gov.uk or via the contact page on our website.  You may experience 

some delay in responses. 

Updates will be posted on our website and Facebook page. 

Your co-operation and understanding during this difficult period is much 

appreciated. 

Please heed the Government advice and take care of yourselves and 

each other. 

 

Mark Squire 
Town Clerk 

24 March 2020 

 

mailto:contact@loughton-tc.gov.uk
mailto:contact@loughton-tc.gov.uk

